DENTON INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Dr. Ray E. Braswell, Superintendent e-mail: rbraswell@dentonisd.org

1307 N. Locust St. P. O. Box 2387 940-369-0003 Denton, TX 76201 Denton, TX 76202-2387 Fax: 940-369-4982

June 24, 2008

Mr. George Campbell, City Manager City of Denton 215 E. McKinney Street Denton, Texas 76201

Dear Mr. Campbell:

Thank you for the notification regarding the City's intent to establish a Tax Increment Financing Reinvestment Zone (TIF). This letter is to serve as written notice that the Denton Independent School District is declining to participate in the TIF.

If you should need any additional information, please feel free to contact me at 940-369-0002.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ray Braswell Superintendent